
        

Children in Need 

Today, children came to school in yellow, in support of children in Need.  

We know things have been difficult this year, but together, we really can make a 

huge difference in a time when it’s needed most. 

Findings from recent research show that right now the coronavirus pandemic is having a huge impact on 

the mental health and wellbeing of UK children, and for those 

who were already facing disadvantages, life has become  

incredibly difficult. 

It has never been more important that we keep funding life 

changing projects and charities, providing crucial services for 

vulnerable children and young people through this crisis. 

Together, with your help, we can support thousands of chil-

dren and young people and help change lives. 

We are very pleased to announce the children and staff have 

raised over £50.00 for this cause.  

  

Team of the week 

A huge ‘Well done’ to Team Gun Moor. Your team get a 

pair of walking boots on the chart.  

Remembrance Service 

Due to the Government lockdown, the outdoor remembrance service at St 

Lawrence church was cancelled but this didn't stop the children of Rushton 

from taking part in their own virtual service. This was coordinated by Alan 

Baldwin from the Diocese of Lichfield and can be viewed on  https://

youtu.be/b8o_ffu4tes .  I’m sure many families and friends of Rushton joined 

online to view this moving service and pay respects to those who have fall-

en.  The children in school also took part in a two minute silence on 

Wednesday and reflected on the meaning of remembrance day.   
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Joe Wicks Children in Need 

The children in Owl and Badger class joined in with Joe Wicks Children in Need 24hr PE workout. They had 
great fun learning the new ’pudsy moves’.   

The nation’s favourite virtual PE teacher Joe Wicks has worked out for an incredible 24 hours for Radio 2’s 
BBC Children in Need Challenge 2020. He did a range of activities from cycling to yoga, boxing to rowing... 
and of course his signature HIIT workouts. So far, Joe's 24 Hour PE Challenge has helped raise over £1.5 
million for Children in Need. To support Joe on his fundraising workout, you can visit https://
www.bbc.co.uk/events/ebn84f/live/cg3g9r 

 

 

 

Before school sport club Tuesdays and Thursdays  

The before school sport club on Tuesdays and Thursday 

has proved to be a great success. It has been brilliant 

to see so many children wanting to take part in the 

club. The club is free and all ages can attend. The club 

starts at 8.00am but children can join once they arrive 

at school.  

 

 

School Closure 17th/18th December 

Following from the letter sent on Thursday this 

week, we would just like to remind parents that the 

Talentum Learning Trust has taken the decision to 

close all schools in the Trust on Thursday 17th and 

Friday 18th December.  
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PTA 

Say Goodbye to 2020 with a 2021 ‘Scenes of Rushton and the Surrounding Area’ Rushton Calen-

dar 

                                                 If anyone still has any pictures to submit for the calendar , if you can 
send them across by 12pm on the 16th November , email them across to friendsofrushtonprima-
ry@gmail.com . We have secured sponsorship for each month of the calendar which is fantas-
tic. 

The Calendars will go on sale from the start of December priced at £10 each , you will be 

able to get them from , the PTA , The Royal Oak Pub, The Knot Inn and the Christmas Shop 

at Heaton House Farm. 

The children have been designing their own Christmas cards and thank you to them all for 

their amazing designs. 

Parents will receive a text message and an email from Xmas4Schools next week with your 

personal log in details to view your child’s design.  You will then have 5 days to place an order for Christmas Cards, 

Labels, Mugs etc, this will guarantee a quick delivery. 

£1 from the sale of each product you buy will come straight to the 

PTA to raise funds for our beautiful school. 

Virtual Lapland walk, keep going with all the miles you are all do-
ing an amazing job and keep the sponsorship coming we have 
raised £215 so far https://uk.gofundme.com/f/Rushton-primary-
school-virtual-walk2020 

 

Did you know we have a School Lottery  ?  

There are only 6 tickets left!!! 

The pros: 

-Weekly draw: one of the Rushton ticket holders to win between £10-15 each week 

-Weekly national draw for £25,000 jackpot  

-Open to our school parents, families and the wider local community 

This month special draw, entered to win a Nintendo switch on tickets purchased up until the 13th December!!! 

The cons: 

None!!! 

What do you need to do:  

1. Go to www.yourschoollottery.co.uk or click link below 

2. Click ‘buy a ticket’ 

3. Search for Rushton  

4. Select Rushton CE (VC) Primary School 

5. Only £1 per ticket 

6. Set up monthly direct debit  

7. Then sit back and enjoy your winnings  

Hurry, only 6 tickets left, when they are gone they are 

gone! 

 

840 

miles 

walked 

so far!  

 
Congratulations to this week’s school lottery winner 

Mrs Bailey 

Thanks for your support 

 https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/ 
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